
TALLY WEiJL 
ANIMAL 

WELFARE 
POLICY



Tally Weijl animal welfare policy relies on ethical and responsible standards 
in the use of animal-related products. Animal products must come from 
animals that have been treated ethically and responsibly according to the 
internationally accepted “Five Freedoms” for animal welfare set out by the 
World Organization by Animal Health (OIE) in their Animal Health Codes 
and the Farm Animal Welfare Committee (FAWC):

-	 Freedom from Hunger and Thirst - by ready access to fresh water 
and a diet to maintain full health and vigour.
-	 Freedom from Discomfort - by providing an appropriate environment 
including shelter and a comfortable resting area.
-	 Freedom from Pain, Injury or Disease - by prevention or rapid 
diagnosis and treatment.
-	 Freedom to Express Normal Behaviour - by providing sufficient 
space, proper facilities and company of the animal’s own kind.
-	 Freedom from Fear and Distress - by ensuring conditions and 
treatment, which avoid mental suffering.

Tally Weijl is a member and strictly follows the Fur Free Retailer Program 
supported by the Fur Free Alliance, where animal fur is defined as “any 
animal skin or part thereof with hair or fur fibers attached thereto, either 
in its raw or processed state or the pelt of any animal killed solely for its 
fur”. We never use products from animal slaughtered exclusively for their 
skin, shell, horn, bone, feather or down, and we may only use animal raw 
materials that come from animals used for meat production.

Tally Weijl supply chain accepts and undersigns this policy and are 
committed to provide all relevant information needed about the origin and 
compliance on all animal origin materials, and do not use endangered and 
vulnerable species*.

*As defined by CITES (Convention on International Trade in Endangered Species), and the IUCN (International Union for 
Conservation of Nature) Red List of Critically endangered; or Vulnerable listed species. 


